
 

Barrow upon Soar  

Station Adoption Group 

Sunday 3rd September 

 

Another hard days work at the station. 
 

We moved some donated compost and topsoil down there today ready for 

flowers and plants going in next weekend. This will be in the areas between 

the steps and the shelter.  
 

We also started preparing the new areas for planting from the shelter down 

to the end of the platform. The existing shale/soil was loosened and some 

weeding started before new topsoil is added over the next few months.  
 

 
Thanks to David, Julie, Steve, Nick, Jane, and Andrew 

Date of next task: Sunday 24th September 10:00 

 

 

 


